Chi Epsilon Sigma Annual Meeting November 3, 1999

The thirteenth annual meeting of Chi Epsilon Sigma, the National Support Staff Fraternity was held at the Holiday Inn East in Columbus. Registration began at 5:30pm with Secret Friends revelation. Past President Pat Myers welcomed all in attendance. Jacqueline Mueck led the organization with an invocation, followed by a very delicious buffet dinner.

President Barbara Brackman called the business meeting to order. She informed all the members that our packet included membership card and list, new secret friend, financial statement for 98-99, replacement pages for the Standing Rules and minutes from our last meeting.

The books have been audited and were found in good order.

Old Business:

Thanks to administration for letting us continue our annual program.

Outreach - Barbara Brackman, Lee Ann Johnson and Pat Myers had the privilege of attending the installation of officers and directors of the newly formed fraternity in Kentucky. Melinda Cooper is the President.

New Business:

This year we have 166 members. We have a total of 32 new members.

We have 48 members participating in the Secret Friends. Pat Myers is coordinator of the Secret Friends.

Pat Myers gave a presentation in Wyoming and they are on hold for now.

Dr. Keith Smith shared some words of wisdom and how important we are to the organization. Let us know we are the protectors of the organization.

Dr. Nikki Conklin shared remarks with us. Made us aware of the Employee Development Network, Professional Development, Professional Development Selection.

Recognition of Board Members and Directors by Kaye Diener.

Recognition of New Members by Rhonda Wildman and Nancy Miller handed them packets and pins.

Awards and Recognition by Sheila Blevins and Nikki Conklin.

Karon Dellinger Recognized Honorary and Emeriti Members present. They were: Honorary: Dr. Keith Smith and Dr. Nikki Conklin. The Emeriti were: Marilyn Bloom, Dorothy Rex, Irene Moore and Marilyn Sayre

Barbara Brackman thanked all for their help over the past year. She then turned over the gavel to incoming President Karon Dellinger. Karon presented Barbara with a gift on behalf of the Officers and Directors.

Karon gave some closing remarks.

Evelyn Yocum gave the closing and the meeting was adjourned.

Minutes submitted by: Nancy Miller, Secretary